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During the dark winter months  my wife travels this route to work.
To get off the highly dangerous A303 in the dark and wet .

We also use this route on a regular basis to enjoy the wildlife  and views .

Removing it as part of  English  Heritage stopping people seeing Stonehenge for free excuse. Which is
referenced in the submittal  is not really reasonable grounds to close a road that has been used for years.

Depriving the people from seeing the countries heritage without imposing a charge.
For those unable to afford the fees ofEH  and those physically unable to walk there.

Regards

Trevor tucker

Sent from my iPhone




